

Falcon Flyer

R Ridge Elementary May 2016

3313 Park Ridge Dr.

Upcoming Events

- ~5th– 4th/5th Track Meet
- ~26th– Kindergarten Graduation 9AM
- ~26th– 2 hour early release
- ~27th– 2 hour early release/Last day of the school year

PTA Upcoming Events

- ~3rd– Dinner Night Out at Panda Express
- ~5th– PTA meeting
- ~6th– Bingo Night
- ~13th– Pastries with Parents
- ~17th– Rollerdrome
- ~18th– Reading Party

MUSIC NOTES



As summer approaches, we are enjoying our last few weeks of music in the classroom for this school year. Take a minute to ask your students what their favorite activity in music was this year. I have enjoyed hearing the student's answers to that question as I have asked them in class. Hopefully this summer your children will be singing, dancing and making music in various ways. I look forward to seeing the students return this fall! Have a WONDER-FUL summer break!

Lost and Found

As the year draws to a close, please have your child look through the Lost and Found to see if they are missing any items. All items left behind will be donated over the summer.



Hi Park Ridge Families! May is a busy month!

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 2nd-May 6th. Thank your teacher for being amazing! You can write them a nice note, send a flower, or just give them a big smile!

Our last Dinner Night Out is Tuesday, May 3rd at Panda Express!

Bingo Night is Friday May 6th @ 7:00 p.m. in the cafeteria. Come enjoy a night of Bingo with your families and win cool prizes! Refreshments will be sold.

Pastries With Parents! An annual tradition at ParkRidge. Friday, May 13th at 7:45 a.m. in the cafeteria. Come enjoy a free break-

PTA in Action

fast of doughnuts, drinks, and fruit with your parents. This event is sponsored by the PTA and Albertson's!

Our last Rollerdrome Skate Night is Tuesday, May 17th. Come enjoy an evening of skating with your family and friends!

Reading Party is scheduled for Wednesday, May 18th. This celebration is for those students who met their year long reading goals. Lunch, cotton candy, sno cones and a jump house!

Last but not least, the last day of School is May 27th! What a great year we have had at Park Ridge Elementary! WE appreciate all the parents and staff that have helped the PTA have a successful year! We look forward to next year and have many events planned! Have a great summer!!